
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/15/2017 8:53:17 AM
Subject: RE: June 16

Done. The group from the Pendleton Elks Lodge is confirmed.
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 8:45 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: June 16
 
Please put the 30-minute meeting up for 9:15 at 1404 Gervais St. on the 2nd Floor​. Thanks
 
 

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 5:39 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: June 16 
 
Ok. I am still trying to get in touch with someone with the “Elks Lodge” / Riverside Middle School to confirm their 
visit. My original contact for this group passed away suddenly a couple of weeks ago. I will let you know as soon as I 
find out.
 
Lily
 
 
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Saturday, June 10, 2017 5:29 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: June 16
​​​LG needs to have a 30-minute meeting with a donor on June 16th at 1404 Gervais St. on the 2nd Floor. You 
could cut PRT to 20 minutes (that's plenty), and he could get there and back before the Elks Lodge. I don't see 
the Girls State event on the calendar for that day. Is it set?
 
DV
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